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DECR secretary for inter-Christian relations meets with
representative of Community of Sant’ Egidio

DECR Communication Service, 17.01.2023. 

On January 17, DECR secretary for inter-Christian relations Hieromonk Stephen (Igumnov) met with the
representative of the Community of Sant’Egidio in Moscow, Alessandro Salakone. 

 They discussed the current agenda of bilateral cooperation and a number of issues of mutual concern. 

 Attending the meeting was I. A. Nikolayev, a staff member of the Secretariat for Inter-Christian
Relations. 

   



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89954/
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